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Grand Knight's Column 

Worthy Brother Knights: 

 

May 15th is the next turn-in date for the Ohio Charity Campaign.  I encour-
age you to continue purchasing or selling as many tickets as possible.  Your 
assistance in making this year’s campaign the most successful ever is 
greatly appreciated.  With your help, we will meet or exceed our commit-
ment to various charities proposed in the Council’s budget. If you have 
questions or need additional tickets, please contact Steve McClellan at 740-
927-5084. 

 

The State Convention will be held May 25 through May 27 at the Millennium 
Hotel in Cincinnati, Ohio.  Our council delegates, elected at the last meeting, 
were Horace Gilmore and Lee Brock. Shawn Ansbro and Charles Giametta 
were elected as alternates. 

 

During the month of May, we set aside time for special devotions to Mary 
and to our mothers. Each Saturday during May, we will honor Mary by pray-
ing the rosary. If you attend mass on Saturday at 5pm, please stay and help 
us honor Mary.  Also, May 13th is Mother’s Day.  Mother’s Day is a special 
day set aside for us to honor our mothers for all that they have done for us.   

 

On May 12th , Jerry Lowery Jr. will be conducting our semi-annual road site 
clean up along US-40. Your assistance in this community project is greatly 
appreciated.  The more members we have working the more enjoyable the 
work. I hope to see you there.   

 

Memorial Day, the last weekend of the month, is a time to remember all U.S. 
men and women killed or missing in action in all wars. During the Memorial 
Weekend’s festivities, let us all pause a moment to remember and thank 
those who have sacrificed so much for the freedoms we enjoy. 

 

We will be electing our Officers for the new fraternal year during our May 
business meeting. I encourage each of you to attend and cast your vote. 

 

 Fraternally Yours, 

S.K. Horace Gilmore, Grand Knight  

CHAPLAIN 

Monsignor David Funk  

GRAND KNIGHT 

Horace Gilmore 614-868-8482 

DEPUTY GK 

Steve McClellan 740-927-5084  

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Lee Brock 614-861-5137 

CHANCELLOR 

Scott Banaski 614-861-2601  

RECORDER  

Tim Puet  614-507-8388 

TREASURER  

Gordon Burke 614-861-1191 

WARDEN  

Gordon Pickett 614-378-4673   

ADVOCATE  

Shawn  Ansbro  614-759-7876 

INSIDE GUARD 

Gordon Pickett Jr 740-927-6693 

OUTSIDE GUARD  

Louis Borth 614-228-3686 

3 YR TRUSTEE 

Steve Dodaro 614-863-2513 

2 YR TRUSTEE 

Steve Valentine 740-927-1464 

1 YR TRUSTEE 

Phil Siedlecki 614-863-5284 

INSURANCE AGENT  

James Valent 740-280-0280 

IMPORTANT DATES 

May 1 Social Meeting 7pm 

May 5 Measure Up 

May 8 Officers Meeting 7pm 

May 10 Chapter Meeting 7:30pm 

May 12 Roadside Cleanup 

May 15 Business Meeting 7pm 

M ay 16 Assembly Meeting 7pm 

May 22 Confirmation 

Jun 5 Social Meeting 7:00pm 

Jun 7 Chapter Meeting 7:30pm 

Jun 11 K of C Ladies Picnic 

Jun 12 Officers Meeting 7pm 

Jun 19 Business Meeting 7pm 

Jun20 Assembly Meeting 7pm 

 

Father Andrew H. Hohman Council 5253 
A CATHOLIC FAMILY FRATERNAL SERVICE ORGANIZATION 

THE KNIGHT HERALD 

  



K of C Women’s Club Happenings 

                                               Knights of Columbus Women’s Club  

 

     I want to thank all the members for their time and hard work in making the Card Party a success.  
Our guests enjoyed an evening of fun, fantastic food and dessert buffet, Silent Auction, raffle items, 
50/50 raffles, and entertainment by Lee Gilkerson.   

 

     Our next meeting is May 14
th
 at 7 pm.  Come and find out the results of the card party.  Also, a 

slate of officers for next year will be presented and voted on.  

 

Ann Burke, President 
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"Happy Mother's Day" means more 
Than have a happy day. 

Within those words lie lots of things 

We never get to say. 

It means I love you first of all, 
Then thanks for all you do. 

It means you mean a lot to me, 

And that I honor you. 

But most of all, I guess it means 
That I am thinking of 

Your happiness on this, your day, 

With pleasure and with love. 



Page 3 Father Andrew H. Hohman Council 5253 

Festival Committee News 

The Festival committee has tentatively planned to participate in the fol-
lowing events: 

The Encampment (Reynoldsburg, June); July Fourth (Reynoldsburg & 
Pickerington); Outville Power Show (July); Pataskala Street Fair 
(August); Pataskala Power Show (September).  

The committee is open to other events. Additional events would provide 
the council with more income for our charitable activities. If you have 
suggestions, or would like to help, contact Steve Valentine at 740-927-
1464 or Phil Siedlecki at 614-863-5284. 

Honor Flight Dates 

Honor Flight Columbus recognizes and celebrates 
World War II veterans by flying them to Washington, 
D.C. to visit memorials dedicated to their important 
service. This is done at no cost to them as a token 
of our gratitude and respect for their service to our 
country. On the following dates, flights will be re-
turning to the Columbus airport at 8:30pm. Honor 
Flight Columbus is asking for your help in greeting 
these veterans on their return to Columbus  

April 21  May 19 

June 9  August 25 

September 8 September 29 

October 20 

 

The Rosary 

Our council will lead the rosary after each Saturday Mass during the month of May. Try to 

stay after the 5 PM Mass for the Rosary! 

MARCH MADNESS WINNERS 

1st H  Doug Brock 5253  $500.00 

2nd H  M Hertzel 3864  $300.00 

3rd H Rich Edgar  10765  $250.00 

4th H Pat Bangert 123 $ 150.00 

5th H Benito Lucio 13705  $100.00 

6th H Lanny Hildebrand  13705  $90.00 

7th H Sr Sue Ann Hall  505  $80.00 

8th H Greg Goodie 2372  $70.00 

9th H M Theaumont  5253  $60.00 

10th H Tom Strobhar  1188  $50.00 

11th H Carl Kroskey  2898 $40.00 

12th H Ed Wills   13081  $30.00 

1st L Pat Bangert 14093  $150.00 

2nd L Vern Skaggs 13705  $80.00 

3rd L N Smithberger  5253  $50.00 
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2012 Ohio State Charity Campaign 

What: Super Cash Bonanza 

When: Now 

Why: Raise money for our Charitable Works 

Who: You 

Each of you received a letter describing this campaign. Here is 
your opportunity to assist the council in a very tangible way. All you 
need to do is sell tickets to raise money for our charitable works. 
The more we sell, the more our council earns. 

Second Turn In: May 15th from 7-9pm 

We Can’t Do It Without YOU! 

MEASURE UP CAMPAIGN 

MAY 5, 2012 

Council 5253 will conduct its 2012 Measure Up Campaign by soliciting from the general 
public in our community. In order to make this campaign successful, the council needs 
your help. Please consider volunteering a few hours on Saturday May 5th for this worth-
while program. To volunteer, you may contact Steve McClellan at 740-927-5084. 

Highway Cleanup 

Spring is here and that means it’s time to do our part for the community and 
spruce up our part of Route 40 for the upcoming summer. I called the O.D.O.T. 
folks to let them know we will be out on May 12th at 9:00 AM. We will meet up 
in the parish parking lot and leave from there. 

Please come out and lend a hand. 

Brother Jerry Lowery II 

Community Activity Director 

jloweryii@hotmail.com 614-759-6361 

Albert Einstien said, “Setting an example is not the main means 
of influencing another, it is the only means”. I appreciate the 
example each of you set as a reminder to our church and our 
community what it means to be a Knight of Columbus. Each 
month I work on the newsletter, I am reminded of all the things 
we do for our church and community and I thank you for the 
example each of you set and the work each of you do. 

Wiveôs Appreciation Dinner 

We have discovered a conflict for The Wive’s Appreciation Dinner 
scheduled for April 14th. As a result, the date of the dinner has been 
changed to September 15th. More details about the dinner will be in 
the newsletter this summer. Please make the change on your calen-
dars. Sorry for any inconvenience. If you have any questions, please 
call Steve Dodaro at 614-863-2513. 
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Newsletter Update 

If you have any articles for the newsletter, please send them to Stephen Dodaro at sdodaro@scbglobal.net. 

On May 15th at the Business Meeting of the Council we will have elections of officers for the 2012-
2013 Fraternal Year. The nominating committee has proposed the following Brother Knights as can-
didates for office. Additional nominations can be proposed from the floor at the meeting.  

 

Council Officers 

 

Chaplain   Monsignor David Funk 614-866-2859 

Grand Knight  Steve McClellan   740-927-5084 

Deputy Grand Knight Louis Borth    614-228-3686 

Financial Secretary Lee Brock    614-861-5137 

Chancellor   Scott Banaski   614-861-2601 

Recorder    Tim Puet   614-864-1480 

Treasurer    Gordon Burke   614-861-1191 

Warden   Gordon Pickett  614-378-4673 

Advocate    John Zacovic   614-322-9473 

Inside Guard  Gordon Pickett Jr.   

Outside Guard  Mike Draudt   614-493-3300 

3 Year Trustee  Horace Gilmore  614-868-8482 

2 Year Trustee  Stephen Dodaro  614-863-2513 

1 Year Trustee   Steve Valentine   740-927-1464 

Council Elections 

DO YOU HAVE AN EMAIL ACCOUNT? 

If you have an email account, please send a message to Lee 
Brock at leebrock@wowway.com. This will allow us to update our 
records. Thanks 



May Birthdays 

Elmer Gerdeman, George Cruse, Jacob Verminski, Robert Briggs, Kevin 
Martin, Guy Lawler, Richard Rochford, Vincent Lombardo, Matthew Kessler, 
John Hamilton, Peter Briski, Michael Krolikowski, Scott Muehlbauer, James 

Ballard, Stephen Riederer, Dennis Powell 
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Knights of Columbus 

TO BE REMEMBERED IN  OUR PRAYERS:  

The Arnett Family, Hans Bauer Family, John Burtyk Family,  

Brian Gilchrist Family, Deacon John and Margaret DuPrey, Pat Finegan,  

Heraldo (Ham) Ham-burger, Msgr. Huntzinger, John Leers Family,  

John Lukie, Carl Pyle Family, Msgr. Clagett, Earl Campfield,  

Leo Shedlock Family, Jane Singer, Kristy Kinieiz, Frank Wilamosky 

Fr. John Swickard, Fr. Reichert, Debbie Brock, Bob Doherty, 

Dee Caccimelio and Elmer Gerdeman 

For Our Seminarians Michael Gentry and Jeremiah Guappone 

Happy Mother’s Day 


